
The Ohio State University 

 Accelerated Licensure Program for Principals 

Candidate Nomination/Application Information 
 

October 28, 2020 

 

 

As a result of attending today’s informational meeting about OSU’s Accelerated 

Licensure Program for Principals, if you are interested in being considered for 

nomination to the 2021-2022 program by Superintendent, Dr. Talisa Dixon, please 

submit the following items by 4:30 p.m. on Wednesday, November 25, 2020, to Dr. 

Christine Fagan, Professional Learning & Licensure Specialist, via email, 

cfagan@columbus.k12.oh.us: 

 

 

 Accelerated Licensure Program Candidate Information Form (attached) 

 OSU Nomination Form (attached) 

 Letter of Interest to Dr. Talisa Dixon, Superintendent, expressing a desire to be 

considered for nomination to OSU’s Accelerated Licensure Program for 

Principals and outlining professional training and experience that would support 

your candidacy 

 Resume 

 Two Letters of Recommendation (one must be from your current principal or 

supervisor) 

 Transcript (can be a copy for this deadline date; OSU will require an official 

transcript, should you ultimately be selected for nomination) 

 

 

In order to be considered for nomination by Columbus City Schools to the Accelerated 

Licensure Program, all information must be submitted by the November 25th deadline, 

as indicated above.  Applicants will be notified in December as to whether or not they 

have been selected as a Columbus City Schools candidate to be nominated to the 

program.  Please note that because the Accelerated Licensure Program is an OSU 

program, the final decision regarding actual acceptance into the program for the 

candidates from the Columbus City Schools will be made by OSU through their own 

screening and selection process.  Also, please note that your application or acceptance 

into the Accelerated Licensure Program does not obligate you to apply for the CCS 

Leadership Intern Program, nor guarantee acceptance into the CCS Leadership Intern 

Program.  

 

Thank you for your interest.  If you have questions, please call Dr. Christine Fagan or 

Rhonda Rice at 614-365-5039. 


